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PARENT-CHILD JOINT ACTIVITY EVENTS AT THE CRÈCHE 

 The Holy House of Mercy Crèche held three sessions of parent-child joint activities with 50 
families attending on 27th January and on 3rd and 10th of February. 

Activities were enthusiastic, joyful and dynamic, having provided both parents and children a 
very enjoyable occasion at the Crèche. 

These joint-activity events at the Crèche are envisaged to allow parents of the children 
enrolled a better understanding of the staff work performed at the premises and also to 
contribute to improve the school-family link while targeting the child’s best development. 
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